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Students may only park in the spaces highlighted in yellow above.  

*Please read the Student Parking and Driving Rules on the next page thoroughly and carefully.  
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STUDENT PARKING AND DRIVING RULES 

Driving is a revocable privilege.  Observe the following rules for the health and safety of everyone.  Unsafe driving cannot be 
tolerated either on campus or on the roads adjacent to any of our campuses.  All drivers should be familiar with the “Parking Lot 
and Driving” section of the WC Handbook. 
 

1. Every student driver must display/hang their parking pass from the rear-view mirror whenever their vehicle is parked on 
campus. Permits increase in price after the initial deadline.  If you drive different cars to school, please get an additional 
permit for each vehicle.  

a. Parking permits should be purchased online at the beginning of each school year.  
b. No permit displayed? You are subject to a disciplinary infraction, fine, and/or tow. 

2. Park only in the student spaces marked on the map above. Spaces are first come first served every day. 
a. Student parking in the faculty/staff/visitor spaces or church lot is prohibited and may result in a disciplinary 

infraction, fine, and/or tow. 
3. In the mornings, enter the parking from the first school entrance on Lazelle Road, not the entrance by the football field. 
4. For the protection of the preschoolers, students may NOT drive in the loop in front of the Early Childhood Center at 

Grace Polaris Church. Enter the parking lot from Lazelle Road. This is serious. There are to be no student drivers 
driving in front of the ECC.  

5. Do not drive in the bus loop. 
6. Speed is strictly limited to 10 M.P.H. on campus. Anything deemed reckless operation may result in the immediate 

suspension of driving privileges. 
7. Do NOT allow anyone to ride on the outside of a car or truck, not even for a “short” distance and not even at a very slow 

speed.  Do not let anyone ride on your car.  STOP your car if the student refuses to get off and use your cell phone to call 
the office. 

8. WC is not responsible for damage or theft that occurs in the school’s parking lots.  
9. Cars are subject to search if there is reasonable suspicion that the car contains evidence of a violation of a criminal statute 

or school rule.  There should never be any tobacco, alcohol, drugs, or related paraphernalia in a student car driven or parked 
on campus or at school-related events. 

10. Students may not drive other students (except siblings) on field trips or other school activities that occur during school 
hours.   

11. Drivers under 17 may not transport more than one person in their car. As of July 1, 2015, Ohio law has changed regarding 
drivers with a “Probationary” license (anyone under 18).  During the first year of the license, a driver may have no more 
than ONE non-family member in the car.  The 17th birthday is no longer the point when multiple passengers are allowed.  
Drivers under 18 may not use mobile communication devices at any time while driving. 

 

By purchasing your parking pass, you are acknowledging that you have read these rules.  You are also agreeing to abide by these 
rules (as well as the regular traffic laws) and will accept the consequences of violating them.  


